
Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 1 

1st May, 2018 

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back for Term 2. We hope you had a wonderful break with your children. 
 

Anzac Day March and Choir 

Thank you to the students and families who 
represented our school at the ANZAC Day 
celebrations.  The students were just wonderful.  
 
 

School Uniform 

The weather is definitely starting to turn cold and 
we want your children to be comfortable whatever the weather.  They are 
free to wear whichever uniform they like; summer or winter depending on 
the weather that day until Monday of Week 4 at which time they need to be 
in full winter uniform.  Please remember that the children cannot mix uniforms, they should wear 
either their full summer or full winter uniform. This includes the correct socks and shoes.  Our 
students represent our school so beautifully every time they are out in public; wearing their uniform 
currently and with pride is another way they represent our school.    

All children need to be in full winter uniform from Monday 21st May 
 

Music Bus  

Music Bus is a company that comes to the school to provide music instrument lessons for interested 
families. The lessons are offered during school time and are optional, with parents paying directly to the 
company.  As there were a number of families requesting these services we have asked the Music Bus to 
come to school on Thursday 10th May.  More details regarding this day will be sent out when they have 
been finalised. 
 
Canteen Online Ordering  

Attached to this update is the information you need to set yourself up for online canteen ordering.  
This system should make ordering at the canteen so much easier. Please don’t hesitate to contact 
Catherine Berry in the canteen on Wednesdays or Fridays if you have any questions. If you have 
placed an order this week online, it will be processed, however, official ordering will commence in 
week 2. 
 
The new winter meal menu as well as the Term 2 Meal Deal is on the school website as well as 
available through the online ordering. 
 
Mother’s Day Raffle – Year 6 Fundraising 

The Year 6 parents have organised a Mother’s Day raffle to support the students’ graduation.  These 
tickets will be sent home this week and there are some great prizes (a list will be attached to the 
tickets. While the students appreciate your support, there is no pressure to sell the tickets. If you are 
not able, or do not wish to sell the tickets, please return them to school as soon as possible.  
 

Mother’s Day High Tea 

Please come and join the Year 6 parents who will be helping prepare and serve High Tea to any 
mothers, grandmothers, aunties or friends to celebrate Mother’s Day and to raise money for their 
children’s graduation on Friday 11th May. Please see the note which has been sent home today as 
well as emailed to all families. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 



 



 


